
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 21 By Councillor McLellan for answer by 

the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 1 February 
2018  

   

Question  What progress is being made about the removal of unsightly 

metal grilles from the windows of Craigentinny Primary 

School, which has been requested on more than one 

occasion by the Parent Council? 

Answer   
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